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We Are Site Managers International Symposium 2024 
Action Plans 

 
1. To encourage peer-to-peer collaboration among the Site Managers. 
 
2. To establish the World Heritage Site Managers Global Network.  
 
3. To launch the George Town Declaration. 
 
4. To mobilize support and adopt the George Town Declaration. 
 
5. To mobilize a formal establishment of a Site Manager office/entity/authority 

that can function effectively within the local context and frameworks.  
 
6. To invite UNESCO-WHIPIC as a partner with Site Managers to identify and 

define the roles, commitments and contributions of Site Managers as crucial 
actors for the interpretation and presentation.  

 
7. To invite ACCU-Nara, DMUCH, ICCROM-IUCN World Heritage Leadership, 

IRCI, HIST, UNESCO-WHIPIC and other organizations in extending capacity 
training opportunities for Site Managers.   

 
8. To encourage Site Managers on their teams in participating capacity-building 

and networking activities. 
 
9. To support the We Are Site Managers International Symposium in Sawahlunto, 

Indonesia in May 2025. 


